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Hi Hill Halloween





Sat., Oct. 31, 2009


4:30-6pm


The Haunted Harris Garage


3773 Hi Villa Dr.





All Ghouls and Goblins and their parents are invited!  We’ll serve a light dinner and offer creepy activities before the trick-or-treating begins.  No young ones at home?  No problem—kids are optional! This event is for everyone in the association!


RSVP no later than Tuesday, Oct. 27, 2009





Hi Hill Village Association


“Working together for a pleasant community”


October 2009 Newsletter


P.O. Box 648                                                     hihillsub@gmail.com


Lake Orion, MI 48361          � HYPERLINK "http://hihillvillage.tripod.com" ��http://hihillvillage.tripod.com� 











Orion Twp.


Trick-Or-Treat Hours:  Oct. 31 6-8pm





Hi Hill Halloween         RSVP 


Reply to Hi Hill Assoc., P. O. Box 648, Lake Orion, MI 48361  OR email � HYPERLINK "mailto:hihillsub@gmail.com" ��hihillsub@gmail.com�





YES! We’re coming to the Hi Hill Halloween!  


Name:_____________________________________________





Address: ___________________________________________


Tel: _____________________________________________	


No. of adults:  __________	No. of children: __________

















Keep the upper portion for your reference.  Return the RSVP to the Halloween Party no later than Oct. 27.





Happy Halloween!





Subdivision News





Correction:  The association website was incorrectly listed on the August Newsletter.  The correct web address is � HYPERLINK "http://hihillvillage.tripod.com" ��http://hihillvillage.tripod.com� .


A number of residents still owe the 2009 maintenance fee.  Please mail in your payment or contact the board to avoid a lien being placed on your property.


Bus Stop Etiquette:  Keep your children safe.  Parents can park on one side of the road, out of the traffic path.  Avoid prolonged stays in the road.  Residents should drive careful at the Bald Mountain / Hi Hill intersection between 7:20 and 8:30 am and again from 3:30 to 4:30pm each afternoon.


Speed Limit:  25 mph on all sub roads.  Go the speed limit.


Do you notice:  speeding, cut through’s, suspicious activity? Notify the Sherriff’s office.  (248) 858 – 4950.


Did you receive the email notice about this newsletter?  No?? Email us and ask to be placed on the email list.  � HYPERLINK "mailto:hihillsub@gmail.com" ��hihillsub@gmail.com� 








